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October.  18,   1978

Nathan Harp
Socialist  Ijabor  Party
P.O.   Box  10018
Palo  Alto,   Ca.   94303

Dear  Nat,

We  have  I`eceived  copies  of  the  proceedings  of  your
convention  and  are  glad  to  nc>te  the  sentiment  expressed
in  several  reports  to  continue  the  dialogue  begun  be-
tween  our.  two  organizations.

The  major  reports  fl`om  the  educational  confel`ence
of  the  SWP  held  in  Obel.lin,  Ohio,   ar.e  now  published.
Enclosed  are  copies  fol'  your  information.    IJe  al`e  sorry
that  no  one  fl`om  the  SIP  was  at>1e  to  attend.

Now  that  our  I`espect;ive  nat;ional  gatherings  are
over  and  the  proceedings  and  repol`ts  published,  I  think
we  should  meet  to  discuss  where  to  go  from  her.e.

If  you,   ol.  someone  you  designate,  plan  to  t}e  in
New York  at  any  time  in  the  near  future,  we  could  sched-
ule  a meeting  for  that  time.     If  not,  we  'would  be  glad
to  come  to  Palo  Alt;o  to  discuss  with  you.

Hoping  to  hear  from  you  soon.

Comradely,f.
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